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Learner of the week
Class1
Isla Grimshaw
Class 2
Jake Bagguley
Class 3
Sam Price
Class 4
Harry Liley

Writing Superstar of the week
Class 1
Oscar Hizzard
Class 2
Evan Price
Class 3
John Aziz
Class 4
Archie Spicer

Mega Maths Hero of the week
Class 1
Rupert Vereker
Class 2
Archie Alty
Class 3
Kerr Slaughter
Class 4
Georgia Holmes

 

NEWSLETTER
25TH JUNE 2021

All the news from Archbishop Hutton's Primary 

Hutton : 2622  
Crag : 2857
Washington : 3006
Senset : 2326

Our Super Learners

Team Points
How are you doing? 

Archbishop Hutton's would like to thank Wilson and Co for their
kind donation of £1000 to the school PTA. The money will go into
our Big IT Drive fund and will help with the next stage of
purchasing some laptops and ipads. Members of the School
Council visited their Warton housing development on Wednesday
and picked up a very big cheque.  

Sports Day Field Events
As we informed you last week, this year's Sports Day is being
split up across the next few Tuesdays. On Tuesday, the
children completed the field events - long jump, javelin, netball
throw, discuss, hurdle relay and shuttle run. Next week, we will
take part in a cross country run around the school field.

A Generous Donation 



Important Reminders
June 
Monday 28th: Swimming Lessons for Class 3

Tuesday 29th: Sports Day cross country

Monday 28th: New Reception Parents meeting 

July 

Friday 2nd: Year Six cinema trip

Tuesday 6th: Sports Day track races

Friday 9th: School reports sent home

Friday 9th: I'm a Year Six Get Me Out of Here! -
Survival course at Leighton Hall

Tuesday 13th: Year Six and Staff Rounders

Friday 16th: School closes for summer @ 3:15

Every Tuesday:  PE with Mr Harris.                                

Don't  forget to bring your kit!

 

As we reach the time when Year Six are leaving us, we have been

looking back at some of our photos from the archive. Here is a

great shot from a 2015 PE lesson. Great to see some early

running promise from the young lady in the Hutton shirt.  Do you

have any old school pictures you would like to share? If so, email

them in.  You can see more blasts from the past on our School

Website Gallery. 

Blast from the Past

The PTA have had to postpone their planning for

a Summer Fair. The PTA will be running a stall at

the Warton Village party on the school field in

August and say thank you for the bottles sent in

to school last week. These will be used for a

bottle tombola. 

The PTA have launched a lottery to raise funds

and give players the chance to win prizes. Tickets

are £1. Visit yourschoollottery.co.uk to sign up,

help school and be in with a chance of a win. 

Bugs Attack Ks1    

PTA - Summer Fair Plans  

Sun Safety in School
Now that it is much warmer , its
great to see so many children 

 bringing in a hat for playtime.
Children should also put on
sunscreen before they come to
school in the morning - or can
bring some in to leave in their class
for break time. Let's all do our bit to
stay sun safe. 

Don't forget coats though - we are
getting some wet days too! 

Have you joined the PTA Lottery 

Football Success 
Years 5 and 6 have had more

sporting success this week in two

football matches against Our

Lady's. Monday's match was a

mixed boys and girls game which

we won 7 - 0.  Well done to Grace

Cook who scored 5 of those goals.

On Wednesday, an all boys team

played against the same school.

This time the score was 3 -2 to ABH

and I am told by Mrs Gavriluk that

Dan McFall played a blinder in goal.

Well done everyone involved.  

KS1 have continued their nature theme this

term, looking at lifecycles. Mr Pugh was very

impressed that Class 2 could explain

metamorphosis on Wednesday afternoon.

During their art sessions they have produced

some super clay models of their own imaginary

mini beasts. 


